
 

Date: 30.07.2020 

CIRCULAR 

 
The College and office will remain closed on Saturday, 1st August and Monday, 3rd 

August, 2020, due to Bakr-Eid and Rakshabandhan respectively, both public 

holidays. 

 

The on-line lectures on both the days will remain suspended. 

 

However, in view of the ongoing admissions, faculty and staff involved in the process 

are requested to be on call. 

 

Wish you all the best for the occasions and be safe. 

 

 

 

  _____________________________ 

Dr. Hemlata K. Bagla 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


